
  

ITEM SUMMARY 

MEETING DATE: June 6, 2022 

FROM:  Andrea McCue, City Manager, Administration  

SUBJECT: Ordinance 2022-13 Redistricting 
 

BACKGROUND 

The boundaries of the City’s five (5) voting districts were last updated in 2000.  The City has 
grown significantly over the last 20+ years and a review of the voting districts is necessary to 
ensure fair apportionment in population within each district.   

ANALYSIS 

The City contracted with Florida Atlantic University (FAU) in 2021 to conduct an independent 
review of the City’s voting districts based on the population results of the 2020 census.  Based 
on the recommendations from FAU, it is necessary to amend the City’s voting districts.  

On May 16, 2022, the City voted the pass the Ordinance on first reading. 

FINANCIAL INFORMATION 

Any cost associated with Redistricting will be included in the budget.  

LEGAL 

The City Attorney has reviewed Ordinance 2022-13 and supporting documents for legal 
sufficiency and compliance.  

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

Staff is recommending approval of Ordinance 2022-13.    

 


